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Dear WJH Parents/Guardians and Students,

I hope this letter finds you well and that you have had a restful and enjoyable summer with the
children. As we gear up for another exciting school year at Wentworth Jr. High, I am thrilled to
introduce myself as your new Assistant Principal. It is an honor to join this vibrant community and
work alongside our dedicated staff, enthusiastic students, and supportive families.

At WJHS, we are committed to providing a nurturing and challenging environment where every
student can thrive. This year, I will focus on building strong relationships within our community and
further develop a culture of growth, resilience, and respect within our school. Education is an equal
partnership between the school, students, and families. I am eager to work with you to ensure every
child succeeds and advances toward college or career readiness.

We have many exciting programs, incentives, and activities planned for this year, from academic
competitions to attendance incentives and athletic events. We aim to provide diverse opportunities
for students to explore their interests and discover new passions. We encourage all students to get
involved and maximize their time at WJH.

Communication is key to a successful school year, and I am committed to keeping you informed and
engaged. Please feel free to reach out to me at any time with questions, concerns, or ideas. Your
feedback is invaluable in helping us create the best possible experience for our students.
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we can make this school year a
rewarding and memorable one for all. I look forward to meeting you at the Back To School Bash!

We will have an amazing year!

Warm regards,

Jacqueline McGee
Assistant Principal


